
 

 

 

 
 

KS2 End of Year Show: The Next BIG Step 
Tickets will be available to book via your Eduspot 
account from Monday 12th June, 10:00am in the 
‘SHOP’.  In the first instance, tickets will be 
limited to TWO per family for the afternoon 

performance and TWO per family for an evening 
performance (taken as two on the same evening or one on 
each evening). All spectators MUST have a ticket (including 
any children). All Friezland pupils will have the opportunity 
to watch the performance whilst at school. Please only apply 
for your allocated number of tickets. Any additional 
purchases will be credited back to your account. We will 
inform families of any surplus tickets nearer the time. All 
Class 3 and 4 pupils will be involved in the production, and 
we ask that you are able to ensure that they attend the 
evening performances, to make the event a success.  
 
Friends of Friezland: Lucky Bag 
Please support our summer fair by decorating and 

filling a ‘Lucky Bag’! Your child will bring home a 

bag which, after decoration, should be filled with 

treats- sweets, puzzle, stationary etc to the value of £2 and 

then sealed. Please return to school by the 5th July. 

 
We have spaces for September 2023! If you know anyone 

who is unhappy with their allocation or who considered 

Friezland but thought they may not be within the catchment 

area, ask them to contact school. 

 
PSHE Education Important information has been e-mailed 

home this week regarding our PSHE Education curriculum. 

Please speak with staff if you have any questions / queries. 

 

Parent/Carer Friezland Survey 2022-23 We issue a survey 

every year to gather your thoughts and feedback, to help us 

shape the next academic year. We would be grateful for as 

many completed surveys (one per family) as possible using 

the following link: https://forms.gle/hoczZhYDmEfMhVWR6 

They’re anonymous so please share your thoughts honestly! 

However, as always, please come and speak with staff if you 

have any queries or concerns. We can’t help if we don’t 

know. 

 

 

Piano in need of a new home! 

Our digital Piano is sadly no longer used so is in need of a new 

home in exchange for a donation to school funds- make us 

an offer! Piano would need to be collected from school via 

large car/van. 

 

Midday Supervisor: Join the Team! 
Friezland are looking for a friendly and child-centred Midday 

Supervisor to join our team from September. The role involves 

supervising our children during their lunch break (1h 10m per 

day) and is a term-time only position. If you know anyone who 

may be interested, ask them to contact school to enquire. 
 

Friezland Farewell 
Next week will be Miss Skeldon’s (LSA) last week with us here 

at Friezland. We wish her well as she pursues her drama 

passion and begins a new adventure! Miss 

Skeldon has been part of our Friezland team as 

a pupil before joining us as an LSA in 2020. 

Goodbye and good luck! 

 

Dates for the Diary 
June 

14th-16th Y6 Kingswood Residential 

15th Guitar Awards (selected children only) 

WB 19th Healthy Me Week 3 

20th Class 3 Halle’ Visit  

21st Fathers’ Day Breakfast 8:45-9:45am (pre-book ONLY) 

22nd DLP Spelling Bee Final 

28th Fathers’ Day Breakfast 8:45-9:45am (pre-book ONLY) 

30th Class 2 Castleshaw Visit 

July 

5th Friezland Move-up Morning 1 

7th Non-uniform in exchange for tombola item 

8th Summer Fair- we need volunteers! 

10th Friezland Move-up Morning 2 

12th The Next BIG Step KS2 Production, 2pm and 6pm 

13th The Next BIG Step KS2 Production, 6pm 

19th Leavers’ Service, 9:30am, Friezland Church 

19th Y6 Leavers’ Lunch 

  

9th June 2023 

https://forms.gle/hoczZhYDmEfMhVWR6


 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 


